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The Newark Police Department affirms that all defendants are presumed innocent until proven 

guilty beyond a reasonable doubt.  

 

Media Contact: Lt. Mark A. Farrall, Public Information Officer, 302-366-7110 ext 125 or 

mark.farrall@cj.state.de.us. 

February 16th, 2011 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

SUBJECT: TD Bank Robbery 

 

On Monday February 15
th

, 2011 at 8:47 am the TD Bank, located at 230 East Delaware 

Avenue, Newark was robbed by a male subject who presented a note demanding money and 

implying that he had a gun.  After receiving an undisclosed amount of currency the suspect 

fled the bank possibly operating the below described vehicle. 

 

The suspect was described as a white male, 45-55 years old, approximately 6’ tall and 

unshaven, wearing a black hooded jacket, dark gloves, tan fisherman’s hat, grey sweat pants, 

white shoes, and eye glasses.  He was carrying a red or pink bag. 

 

The possible suspect vehicle is described as a 1997-2004 2 door white Dodge Dakota pickup 

displaying a white rear license plate and an American flag sticker on the rear tailgate. 

 

Still photos and video are included with the press release. 

 

 

Anyone with information about this robbery or vehicle is asked to contact Det. Mike Watson 

at 302-366-7110 ext 133 or michael.watson@cj.state.de.us.  You can send an anonymous text 

message tip by texting 302NPD and your message to TIP411.  Information can also be 

provided anonymously to Crime Stoppers at 1-800-TIP-3333 or via the internet at 

www.tipsubmit.com where a reward may be available. 
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